From: Michael Sennett

Sent: Sunday, August 4, 2019 11:02 AM

To: Mclnerney, Lucy (ECY) <LPEB461@ECY.WA.GOV>
Subject: Bellingham Waterfront

To the Washington State Dept. of Ecology-

I am writing to request a public meeting be held concerning the
pollution remediation and restoration of the Central Waterfront Site. The
cleanup's options of capping vs. removal need more discussion and public
input.

Also, the public comment period should be extended so that the post-
primary political candidates can be questioned on their positions regarding
the waterfront's Cleanup Action Plan.Thank you for taking my request for a
public meeting. Mike Sennett.
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